In response to recent school closure, Gregory-Portland 1SD will be providing free meals
for children ages 18 and younger from Noon to 1:30 p.m. This service will be provided
beginning Monday, March 16th, and will be available on weekdays. It will not be
necessary to enter the building. Meals will be brought directly to your vehicle, and they
can be picked up at the following locations: '

S. F. Austin Elementary | 308 N. Gregory Ave., Gregory, Texas 78359
T. M. Clark Elementary | 2250 Memorial Parkway Portland, Texas 78374

TO PICK-UP: Please enter the teacher parking lot. Meals will be handed out at the
cafeteria entrance.

PLEASE BRING CHILDREN: Student(s)/Children must be present (arriving in person)
in order to receive a free meal. Meals will be provided for those 18 years and younger,
whether arriving by vehicle or walking to the meal drop-off location(s). We are not able
to provide meals for adults. Thank you!




